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Coopersville East Elementary/West Early Childhood Center
198 East Street

Coopersville, MI 49404

616.997.3300

www.coopersvillebroncos.org
August 15, 2013
Dear Parents and Community Members:

We are pleased to present you with the Annual Education Report (AER) which provides key information on the 2012-2013 educational progress for East Elementary and West Early Childhood Center.  The AER addresses the complex reporting information required by federal and state laws.  The school’s report contains information about student assessment, Adequate Yearly Progress (AYP) and teacher quality.  If you have any questions about the AER, please contact Marie DeGroot for assistance.

The AER is available for you to review electronically by visiting http://coopersvillebroncos.org/ or you may review a copy from the East Elementary/West ECC office.

1. All students in grades K-2 are assigned to Coopersville East Elementary/West Early Childhood Center, unless their special education status requires them to attend a self-contained program that is located in another building, or another district.

2. Coopersville East Elementary and West Early Childhood Center’s 3-5 year School Improvement Plan was revised last year to meet the needs of our students.  We will begin implementing all aspects of the plan when we begin the 2013-14 school year.  Copies of the plan are posted on the district’s website and can also be obtained at the main office.

3. There are no specialized schools for Coopersville East Elementary/West Early Childhood Center.

4. Coopersville East Elementary and West Early Childhood Center aligns its core curriculum to the grade level content expectations according to the Michigan Department of Education.  An explanation and/or copy of the curriculum may be obtained from teachers or the principal.  This year we will continue the transition to the Common Core State Standards and our work in that transition will continue to be in the content area of mathematics.

5. Results of other testing measures, such as the reading DIBELS data, is shared with parents and guardians at parent-teacher conferences, or other informal meetings.

6. Coopersville East Elementary and West Early Childhood Center has had outstanding support from parents and guardians.  The last four years have had over 95% attendance at parent-teacher conferences for both fall and spring sessions.

These reports can viewed and explained in detail by contacting the main office.

East Elementary and West Early Childhood Center are dedicated to continuous improvement.  With continued efforts from our staff, students, parents, and community, we can assure you that we will strive to meet our goals and achieve our mission. Thank you for you support!
Sincerely,
Marie DeGroot, Principal
And the Teachers/Staff at East Elementary & West Early Childhood Center
